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DGPS is organizing monthly Pizza Lunches for students this year and our first sale is on November 28, 2024.  You must order by midnight November 25, 2024.  

We will be offering delicious pizza from Pizza Pizza that will be delivered to your child’s classroom in time for lunch. The first slice comes with a juice and you can order a second slice if you want.

We will be ordering Extra Large Pizzas that will be cut into 10 slices.  

All purchases must be pre-paid through the School Online Payment System. We will be offering the following:

Cheese Pizza plus Juice for $5.00
Halal Pepperoni plus Juice for $5.00
Second slice of any kind for $3.00

You must be registered and pay with the School Online Payment System to purchase pizza.  

School Cash Online 
Register for School Cash Online to make school-related purchases, pay for field trips, snack program, Pizza Lunch, etc. at  https://tdsb.schoolcashonline.com . The parent brochure linked below can help you get started: 
School Cash Parent Brochure

Pizza Lunch will be delivered on November 28.

Orders close on November 25, 2024

Next Pizza Lunch: December TBA
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